Herron Art Therapy Proposal: Summary of changes represented in final draft

Since the initial submission of this proposal to the GAC, we have considered and
discussed every point raised by each internal and external reviewer. In response to
their concerns, we have made the following changes:

-Clarified and adjusted curriculum to satisfy AATA and LMHC requirements. We
have confirmed these adjustments with representatives from the program approval
board of each organization. We have amended syllabi and cover sheets accordingly.

-Added a summary table to show concisely how our curriculum meets the standards
of both agencies.

-Adjusted admissions criteria to meet NASAD requirements.
-Edited and refined entire text.

-Increased projected faculty hires by 1. (Funding is now confirmed for hiring
faculty.)

-Revised program’s launch date. We will search and hire one faculty member this
year. This person will make necessary preparations for internships, teach
undergraduate introductory Art Therapy courses, finalize course syllabi, and
participate in the second faculty search during the next academic year. The program
will launch in the fall of 2011.



